## 5-412 End of The Year Celebration!



Let's celebrate all of the memories we have created over this past year! Please join our class at Brooklyn Bridge Park, Pier 6 on <u>Thursday</u>, <u>June 15th</u> to enjoy a pizza lunch and play outside.

We are not sending a permission slip home because all students submitted a walking permission slip at the beginning of the school year. If you **DO NOT** want your child to attend, please email us to let us know.

We are looking forward to a fun day, Ms. Tara and Ms. Johnson

- ★ <u>Day</u>: Thursday, June 15th
- ★ <u>Time</u>: We will leave at 10:10 and return around 1:30pm
- \* Where: Brooklyn Bridge Park, Pier 6
- ★ What to Bring: water and a snack, basketball, football, soccer ball, baseball/glove, towel, balloons for a water balloon toss, empty water bottle/cup to play and throw water in the water zone, change of clothes, & wear a bathing suit under clothes to play in the water section.

\*\*We will order pizza, so your child does not have to bring lunch unless they would like something other than pizza. Please let us know if you plan to attend so that we can plan our pizza order accordingly.